
October 4, 2021 
 
On behalf of the owners of 1260, 1272, 1282, 1294, 1304, and 1314 Centre Street 
 
RE: Notice of Public Meeting for 1150 Centre Street Application  
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
I represent the ownership group of the properties municipally known as 1260-1314 Centre Street. 
 
We are writing to express our full support for the 1150 Centre application which has a 12-storey tower 
and 3-storey townhouses. We think it would be a great improvement to the area and street, and 
represents an aesthetically-pleasing, pedestrian-friendly urban design. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Fisch 
c/o Jordan Fisch, Brittany Fisch, Ryan Fisch, 1096818 Ontario Inc.  
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